
 

 

 
 
 

IFB 2319 CMS Gym Floor Installation 
 

ADDENDUM 1 
April 10th, 2023 

 
This addendum is to post the following updates: 

 
1. The solicitation has been updated to reflect that the pre-bid meeting is no longer mandatory. The Award 

Criteria has been updated to reflect that a site visit is required in order for the bid to be considered 
responsive. The pre-bid meeting attendance sheet will serve as a site visit. Any visits prior to bid 
opening must be coordinated with Paul Hollifield, the Director of Maintenance. 


